
To benefit many members of the Working Group, next week’s Released-Based Working Group meeting 
has been rescheduled from September 13th to September 20th at 1 PM.  Rescheduling our meeting will 
allow for greater participation in the two-day Northeast Sustainable Communities Workshop 2022 being 
held in Stamford, Connecticut.   
 
DECD and DEEP look forward to seeing many of you in Stamford on the 13th and 14th and at the 
rearranged Working Group meeting on September 20th.   
 
Updated Zoom links for our meeting on the 20th will be sent out via Zoom. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnscwonline.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLynn.Olson-Teodoro%40ct.gov%7Cebdeab6f56f243b2c77608da929c9029%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637983498367099438%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MRy0Pv%2BpmmR88X27LLGiV1z1%2F%2FeHIUH8ozgUSxvzAJk%3D&reserved=0

